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Short Term Projects
Dog Fouling
We are currently lobbying for extra Dog Bins to be provided, and for Dog Wardens to enforce penalties on offenders of dog fouling.

This Project is a direct result of the recent CRiSP3 research that was conducted in South Pontefract earlier this year.

Anyone wishing to be involved in this project can contact an officer of the partnership whose details are on our home page, or alternatively can drop in on our meetings as publicised on our site.
